
 

 

CITY OF BOVEY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON NORTH 

COUNTRY DEVELOPMENT/DANIEL NELSON’S 
CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION 

 

The Bovey City Council will hold a Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, October 16th at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Bovey City Hall Club Room. 

The purpose of this hearing is to discuss North 
Country Development/Daniel Nelson’s conditional 
use permit application to use the first 30 ft. of the 
building located at 201 2nd Street (parcel #86-410-
1340) as residential apartments. All public 
comments will be heard at this time.  

 
 
Posted: September 19, 2024 
By: Jestine Casey, City Clerk 

 

City of Bovey 
Home of “The Picture Grace” 
P.O. Box 399 
Bovey, MN  55709 
Phone: (218)245-1633 


